
 

 

 

 

 

 August 26, 2020 

 

 

Dear Superintendents, 

I am writing to notify you of a revision to the Coronavirus Relief Fund (CRF) allocation for 

Transportation in both the personnel and non-personnel related categories.  During a review of 

the CRF Transportation allocations, it was discovered that an older simulation of how the funds 

were to be distributed was accidently included in the summary of CRF funding that was shared 

with the districts on Friday.  This simulation was derived from an earlier incomplete data set 

from the reopening survey.  In this version, some districts would have received more 

transportation funding than the estimated transportation need provided in their survey. 

 

Attached is the corrected version of the allocation of CRF funds to support districts’ anticipated 

transportation costs.  This change will mean that some districts will see an increase in their 

allocation and others a decrease.  No longer will any district be allocated more transportation 

funding than their estimated need.  Please accept my sincerest apologies for any confusion this 

has caused.  If you need additional information or clarification, please don’t hesitate to call me 

at 203-206-4885. 

 

 Sincerely, 

  

  

 

 Kathy Demsey 

 Chief Financial Officer 
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